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November 23, 2009 
 
TO:  Daniel Holland, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Carlyn Morenus, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  
   
RE: Proposal to Delete the Elementary Physical Education Sequence in the Minor in 

Physical Education 
 
The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate 
review the attached School of Kinesiology proposal to delete the Elementary Physical Education 
Sequence in the Minor in Physical Education 
 
Kinesiology and Recreation requests the deletion of the Elementary Physical Education 
Sequence in the Minor in Physical Education because it has not been active for fourteen years. 
While it is acknowledged that it currently remains in the Undergraduate Catalog, no student has 
requested permission to pursue the Elementary Physical Education minor.     
 
If approved by the Academic Senate the Elementary Physical Education Sequence in the Minor 
in Physical Education will be removed from the 2010-2012 Undergraduate Catalog. 
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